



IMPORTANT PATIENT UPDATE



AAIR Clinics Transitioning to Independent Management by Dr. McDermott

Dear Valued Patient.

We're writing to share an important update: effective **July 7,2025**, the Allergy, Asthma, & Immunology of the Rockies (AAIR) clinics in **Glenwood Springs** and **Basalt** will return to being managed by their founding physician, **Dr. Robert McDermott**.

This transition reflects a shared decision between AllerVie Health and Dr. McDermott, rooted in our mutual commitment to providing the highest quality, community-based care. Dr. McDermott will continue to serve patients at both locations and is fully committed to ensuring a smooth, uninterrupted care experience for all.

"Dr. McDermott is a respected physician leader and a passionate advocate for his patients. At AllerVie, we believe the physician-patient relationship is the cornerstone of great care. Supporting his return to private practice is part of our broader vision—creating solutions that empower providers and uphold exceptional care for patients, across all models. While this type of transition is not common for us, we recognize that every community and physician journey is unique. In this case, both parties agreed that returning the practice to Dr. McDermott was the best path forward to ensure continuity and excellence in care. We are proud of what we've achieved together and remain grateful for his partnership."

— Tae Kim, CEO, AllerVie Health

"Returning to independent practice is a return to my greatest passion—protecting the heart of this work: relationships with patients, personalized care, and long-term stability for our clinics. This transition represents my continued commitment to serving this community with excellence, just as we have throughout my partnership with AllerVie Health. I'm grateful for their support and collaborative spirit and wish AllerVie Health all the best in their future endeavors supporting patient care."

Dr. Robert McDermott

What You Can Expect:

- Your care will continue uninterrupted with Dr. McDermott and the same trusted clinical team.
- All appointments and treatments will proceed as scheduled.
- Your medical records will remain safely at the clinic—no action is required unless
 you choose to transfer care.
- Our phone numbers and website (allergyoftherockies.com) will remain the same, with a fresh new look after the transition.

We believe this change offers the best of both worlds: continuity and personalized care with the local physician you know and trust.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact your clinic team directly. We're here to support you.

Thank you for the privilege of caring for you,

AllerVie Health Executive Leadership and Dr. Robert McDermott, MD

